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     www.belfuse.com/cinch 

 

 
10 November 2023 

 
 
Subject: Jones Connector Obsolescence 
 
 
Dear Distributor, 
 
Effective immediately, the below Jones part numbers are being discontinued, due to a 
fundamental tooling issue – the repair of which Cinch will not be pursuing. 
 
The part numbers affected are: 
 
JA8338300------ 
JA8338400------ 
JA8338500------ 
JA8338600------ 
 
 
No other parts are affected.  Please make the appropriate changes to your system. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you or your customers, and if you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your Customer Service Representative for further 
information. 
 
As ever, we thank you for your continued support of Cinch. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Signature: _____________________________   

    Name: Keeley Jefferies 
     Title:    European Distribution Manager 


